LIBRARY NEWS — APRIL 2020 UPDATE

It is nearing the time when Casa Snowbirds return to their northern homes —
myself included. The April 2020 Library News update will be the last update until
| return in the fall.

Check the Library shelves for Library updates in the event information is required
over the summer season.

IMPORTANT NOTICE: The Casa del Library is open and will remain open
during the Coronavirus lockdown period.

NEW RELEASES: Books have been culled from the Library and New Releases
have been added to the shelves for your summer reading enjoyment.

DONATIONS: Thank you kindly for all your ongoing donations of books, puzzles,
magazines and so on. If possible, please hold your donations until November 1,
2020. Otherwise, please leave Library donations in the ‘basket’ beside the
Library shelves. Thank you.

RETURNED BORROWED BOOKS: It is 0.k. to pencil your initials on the inside
cover of books that you have read. This is helpful for you and for me.

BOOK REQUESTS: Your input in terms of favorite authors and/or types of
books you enjoy reading is always welcome. Now that | have been able to
exchange books with a local book store, your input is important when | acquire
books for Casa Library.

SUMMER LIBRARIANS: Thank you to Pat B., Cindi H, June J., Linda S., Sharon
S. for offering to reshelf books during my absence. No need to reshelf your
returned books — just place them in the basket and the summer librarians will
reshelf your returned items. Thank you.

That is all for now. Happy reading and | look forward to seeing you on my return
in the fall. Keep well.

Nancy McLean



